
Class 1 -  Friday 8th November 2019 

 

We have spent the week exploring the new layout of our classroom and tackling the exciting 

challenges. We have been applying our maths skills and fine motor control by matching the number 

of cheerios to the numerals. Also we've been creating imaginary homes using our indoor 

construction panels. We continue to explore the outdoors, seasonal changes and the joys of leaf 

pictures. We are particularly proud of our leaf lion!  

 

We are looking forward to starting our new topic 'The Toybox' and entering the Christmas period! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


